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JANUARY

2025 is here! A new year is a blessing and an opportunity for new beginnings! 
I’m excited to see what God has in store this year & I pray that each one of 
us will take advantage of every day we’re given. Make special memories, spend 

time in God’s presence and with loved ones. Thank you, Lord!
“In all your ways acknowledge him and He will direct your paths.”– Prov. 3:6
Also, early re-registration is coming soon! To help you begin to prepare, Early 

Re-registration to our current LLPS families will begin on February 1st! 
More information regarding the re-registration process will be sent home 

soon, so be on the look out! Be sure to take advantage of early re-registration 
to secure your child’s spot for the new 2025-2026 school year. 
May God continue to bless you & HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!
- Ms. Cristal Boniche, Director of LLPS

GREETINGS LLPSfamily…

Preschool
NEWSLETTER

  Little Lamb  

Jan 1 – CLOSED 
 New Year’s Day
Jan 6 – CLOSED
      Teacher’s Workday
Jan 20 – CLOSED
 MLK Jr. Day

Looking
Feb 7 – EARLY DISMISSAL

     By 1:00 PM

Feb 7 – 100th Day of  
        School! 

AHEAD…

Make sure you are signed up to receive 
notifications from BRIGHTWHEEL. 
This is how we’ll send out special 
announcements, reminders & upcoming 
events. You’ll also receive daily updates 
on your child’s activities including 
pictures of your little one!

Communication
STATION...

Check Us Out

Like us on Facebook for 
notifications and special 

posts throughout the year! 
(https://www.facebook.com

/littlelambbayonne/)

Director: Ms. Boniche Email Address: LLPSD100@gmail.com Phone #201-437-6244

Please be sure to send in 2 

updated seasonal changes of 
clothes for your little one! If 

their clothes need to be 
changed, it is important we 

have what is needed to ensure 

your child properly dressed 
for colder temperatures.

https://www.facebook.com/littlelambbayonne/
https://www.facebook.com/littlelambbayonne/

